Lane, Roger

From: Mitchell R. Olson <MOlson@axley.com>

Sent: Tuesday, February 09, 2016 3:10 PM

To: Lane, Roger

Cc: Allen D. Reuter (areuter@rwelaw.net); Charles V. Sweeney
Subject: Deerfield / Oak Park Quarry

Importance: High

Roger —

This email is submitted jointly by Axley (Mitch Olson and Buck Sweeney) and Reuter, Whitish and Evans (Allen Reuter). It
is intended to provide an update to the ZLR on the progress made between the Town of Deerfield and Oak Park Quarry
since the last ZLR meeting. It is our request that this report be received in lieu of a personal appearance at the February
9™ ZLR meeting.

Last night the Town of Deerfield Board had its regular meeting. The only action taken relative to Oak Park Quarry was to
set a public hearing on the pending license applications submitted by Oak Park Quarry, for March 1 at 7pm.

There was discussion about the revised applications submitted to the Town on January 22, 2016. The parties agree that
there are a few additions and corrections to be made, but they are expected to be made prior to the March 1 hearing.

Additionally, Counsel is working on scheduling a meeting to discuss the discuss Oak Park Quarry’s questions and issues
with the ordinances and applications. It is our expectation to have that meeting before the March 1 hearing.

Finally, Oak Park Quarry’s consultant, Mindy Ochs, has scheduled a meeting with quarry neighbors for February 16.
Please share this with Chairman Miles and advise if you believe there is any reason for the involved parties to appear at

the meeting tonight. Thank you.

Mitch Olson & Allen Reuter

Attorney Mitchell R. Olson
Axley Brynelson, LLP

d: 608.283.6724
MOlson@axley.com
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U.S. federal tax advice contained in this communication (including any attachments) is not intended to be used, and cannot be used, for the purpose of (i) avoiding penalties under
the Internal Revenue Code or (ii) promoting, marketing or recommending to another party any transaction or matter addressed herein.



